
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform
you about some important policy updates at Little Champs
Therapy and Yoga, effective immediately, to ensure the safety
and well-being of all our clients.

Supervision During Therapy Sessions:
Clients will not be left unattended during their therapy
sessions. Our dedicated therapists will be with them at all
times, providing the highest level of care and attention.

Parent/Guardian Waiting Policy:
Parents and guardians are required to remain in the waiting
room for the duration of their child’s therapy session. This
policy is designed to ensure that you are readily available
should your child need you or if we need to communicate
with you promptly.

West Palm Beach Clients with Monarch Services:
For our clients in West Palm Beach who are receiving
services from Monarch, it is the responsibility of the parent
or guardian to escort their child to and from Monarch. Little
Champs Therapy will not be responsible or held liable for
clients during their transfer to Monarch.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation with these
policies.

﻿Our primary goal is to provide a safe, supportive, and effective
therapeutic environment for your children. If you have any
questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Thank you for your continued trust in Little Champs Therapy
and Yoga.
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